
Public Hearing  April 9, 2018 

 The Board of Directors of the Edgewood-Colesburg Community School District met in the 

Edgewood Board Room, on Monday, April 9, 2018 for the purpose of conducting a public hearing on the 

2018-2019 Budget.  

Directors Present:  Robert Schilling, Matt Elliot, and Dan Venteicher  

Director Faust arrived at 5:56 p.m. 

Director Gudenkauf arrived at 5:59 p.m. 

Also present: Superintendent Rob Busch, Principal Dawn Voss, and Board Secretary Melissa 

Conner.  

Visitors: Eden Gaul, Janet Diers, LuAnn Bolsinger, Calvin Heims, Collin Walters, Madison 

Sheckles, Jared Vorwald, Tanner Paul, Jenny Lange, Frieda Paul, Dawn Askeland, Brittini Ludovissy, Mary 

Frazier, Emily Prestemon, Carston Calderwood, Nic Stelken, and Penni Gaul. 

President Schilling welcomed our visitors. 

Director Venteicher motioned to approve the agenda. Director Elliot seconded the motion. 

Motion Carried 3-0.  

President Schilling declared the public hearing open at 5:45 p.m.  

Superintendent Busch presented the 2018-2019 Budget. 

President Schilling asked if any written or oral objections have been filed or if anyone has any 

comments at this time. No comments were received or presented.  

Director Faust motioned to close the hearing at 6:11 p.m. Director Venteicher seconded the 

motion. Roll Call Vote: Ayes: Gudenkauf, Faust, Schilling, Elliot, and Venteicher. Nays: None. Motion 

Carried 5-0.  

 

 

_____________________________         ___________________________ 

     Robert Schilling, President              Melissa Conner, Secretary 


